EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  8.5.02

02.93
Transcripts
Paragraphs 21 and 53 of the report noted that, although transcripts followed University format, the issuing of these by the partner institution did not adhere to the recommendation in the QAA’s Code of Practice that this should remain under the control of the Awarding Institution.

The Committee recognised that there would be additional costs if the University were to take responsibility for issuing transcripts, but considered that it was best practice for the University to have responsibility for transcripts relating to its awards.

AGREED:
that Dr Scott be asked to report on the implications of the University taking responsibility for issuing transcripts.

Note: Transcripts issued by University for students entering from September 2006.

